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SWIFT CREEK TOWNSHIP EXCHANGE 
OFFICERS: 2018-2019    

PRESIDENT- Archie Hobbs           

swiftcreekexchange@gmail.com  
 

PRES. ELECT- Dan Wakeley           

danexchange@earthlink.net 
 

PAST PRES - Angie Stafford 
avs_teach@hotmail.com  
 

SECRETARY – Angie Stafford 

avs_teach@hotmail.com  
 

TREASURER – Gary Stafford 

wade.staffo@gmail.com 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
2019                       2020 
ANNA THOMAS      BILLY MANN 
ALLEN WIGHT         NANCY WAKELEY 

 
COMMUNITY CENTER BOARD 
Angie Stafford– Dan Wakeley 
Archie Hobbs – Roger Collins 
 
JOIN SWIFT CREEK EXCHANGE 
Contact any club officer 
OR           Email 
swiftcreekexchange@gmail.com 
OR            Call:  
919-455-4188 
OR  
Attend one of our meetings 
MEETINGS HELD: 
1st and 3rd Thursday at 6:30 PM 
D&S Cafeteria 
1177 Buck Jones Rd 
 

VISITORS ALWAYS WELCOME 

EVENTS 
What Just happened 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2018 
MEETING @ 6:30 PM in the 

meeting room at  D&S 
Cafeteria 

 

 Much of this meeting was used 
to make final plans for the 2018 
Capital City BikeFest. 
However, John Bentley brought 
a guess, Stanley Young, who 
gave us an update on his relief 
efforts in Africa. He and his wife 
sponsor an orphangage and 
help build suitable houses for 
the people. 
Stanley’s wife is currently in 
Africa giving hands on support 
to the effort.  Hopefully when 
she returns, we can ask her to 
stop by and let us know the 
latest information about this 
wonderful undertaking. 
 

 
 

 
Evelyn w/John & Stanley  
 

 

Angie, Allen, Dan, Nancy 
 

 
Billy & Talmage 

 
 

Continued on next page…. 
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SEPTEMBER 21-23, 2018 
BIKEFEST 

 
Thanks to the efforts of a few 
and generosity of many we 
where able to collect more 
than enough to house two 
homeless veterans’ families. 
For sweltering in the 
oppresive heat, a special 
thanks to: 
 
ROYCE BATTS 
ANNA THOMAS 
TALMAGE BROWN 
DAN WAKELEY 
NANCY WAKELEY 
ALLEN WIGHT 
 
Also thanks to all our 
members because we 
couldn’t have done it without 
your support…. 
 

Pictures of the event: 
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mailto:swiftcreekexchange@gmail.com


 
SWIFT CREEK 

EXCHANGE CLUB                   
6221 YATES MILL POND RD.   

RALEIGH, NC 27606 

                                                                                                                                          

3 
 

 
EXCHANGE CLUB of SWIFT CREEK TOWNSHIP  
    6221 YATES MILL POND RD.  RALEIGH, NC 27606 

swiftcreekexchange@gmail.com  

 
WHAT’S GONNA 

HAPPEN 
(FUTURE EVENTS) 

OCTOBER 4, 2018 
MEETING @ 6:30 PM (in 

the meeting room) at  D&S 
Cafeteria 

Keynote speaker will be  
Dr. Billy Dunlap. 

 
Dr. Billy Dunlap is a 

longtime Raleigh resident, 
1957 graduate of Broughton 
High School. 1961 
undergraduate from UNC, a 
Duke Medical School 
graduate in 1965.  Went to 
Medical College of Virginia 
for his Internal Medicine 
Internship and Residency. 
In 1978, Billy co-founded 
Hospice of Wake County. In 
2012 the new hospice home 
was named the William 
Dunlap Center. 
 
I am sure we all will be 
interested in what Dr. Dunlap 
presents to our group.  This 
might be the right time to 
invite your neighbors and 
friends. 

 
OCTOBER 6, 2018 

 

BIG COUNTRY 
BREAKFAST 

Please, all hands on deck for this event 

7AM til 11AM 

Swift Creek 
Community Center 

$ 8.00 
SCRAMBLED EGGS 

SAUSAGE 
BACON 
GRITS 

BISCUITS 
FRUIT CUP 

ORANGE JUICE 
BUTTER 
JELLY 

COFFEE 

 

 
Reason we get up 

 
 

FREEDOM SHRINE DEDICATION 
The dedication has not been re- 
scheduled. 

 FREEDOM SHRINE 
 

 
 

 

……………………… 
Just received news that 
Kelly Crump is in the 
hospital (Western Wake) 
Not sure how long he will 
be there.   
We are organizing  meals 
to be taken to them 
during this time. Please 
let Eloise Sheats 
eloise.sheats@gmail.com 
know if you can help with 
meals for the Crumps… 
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